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Isleham C of E Primary 
School Newsletter


	 7 MAY 2024

Wellbeing 
Corner


Social media can 
sometimes make us, 
or our children, feel 

anxious, sad or 
overwhelmed. The 
Childline website 

has a fantastic page 
full of resources 

aimed at supporting 
children to  use 

social media 
responsibly and 

advice to help them 
stay in control. They 

have top tips 
including the 

following ideas:


- Get help if you 
see something 

upsetting


- Remember that 
what you see 

isn’t always real


- Forget about 
‘likes’


- Be nice to other 
people


Dear Parents and Carers,


I hope that you were able to make the most of the sunshine over the bank 
holiday weekend. Hopefully brighter and warmer days are ahead of us! It is 
hard to believe that we are halfway through the first part of the summer 
term. The children have been working really hard on their new topics and are 
looking forward to some exciting trips and visitors. 


Next week our Year 6 pupils will be taking the Key Stage 2 Assessment Tests. 
The hard work that they have put in over the past year has been incredible, 
but here at Isleham we measure progress not just in test results, but in how 
they have developed into the wonderful, kind, talented and resilient learners 
that they are. As a treat, Year 6 pupils are welcome to join us for a special 
breakfast on each morning of the tests. We would appreciate any support 
from parents who may be able to help preparing, serving and tidying away.


Miss Williamson





A message from 
Miss Williamson…
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MATHS ROCKSTARS

Friday 24th May 2024


On Friday 24th May we will be having a special themed day to celebrate 
ask things maths and times tables! We would love it if you could dress 
up as rockstars ready to take part in maths and times table challenges 
and activities throughout the day. The children will have time to explore 
the Times Tables Rockstars App (www.ttrockstars.com) and compete in a 
range of exciting maths challenges - even against the teachers! I am 
looking forward to seeing all of your costumes on the final day before 
our May half term holiday!

Upcoming Events








Mobile Phones

Unfortunately, it has come to our attention that 
children have been using their mobile phones 
whilst on the school site. May I remind you that 
mobile phones must be switched off and not be 
visible within the school gates. Cameras must not 
be used under any circumstances until off the 
premises.

http://www.ttrockstars.com
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